
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Food orders  
 
Please can parents log on to Aspens Select to make their child's food order before 
9.00am.  
We are still having lots of children who haven't ordered, we don’t have a large surplus of 
food due to it being a pre order service. Whilst we would not leave children without a 
lunch, it did mean that they had to have what was left of the remaining meals rather than 
a choice.  
 
 
Sporting event  
 
This week our pupils took part in the Indoor Athletics Competition at Newquay Sports 
Centre.  We sent two teams, one of Year 5s, one of Year 6s.  Both teams took part in 
three 'field' events, the seated throw, standing long jump and Speed Bounce.  They also 
competed in three 'field' events, Sprint, hurdles and long distance.  All pupils took part in 
relay runs at the end.  The pupils performed superbly and were excellent at cheering each 
other on.  Year 6 came 3rd Overall and Year 5 came 10th Overall.   
Thank you to Sophie for taking the team and thank you to parents for their continued 
support! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swimming competition results  
 
The results of the Yr 5 & Yr 6 swimming gala at Waterworld are now in. A huge well done 
to everyone who took part!  
 
Year 5 Boys - 3rd  
Year 5 Girls - 6th  
 
Year 6 Boys - 3rd  
Year 6 Girls - 2nd  
 
Overall Position 4th  
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Lapwings trip to The Eden Project  
 
On Thursday Lapwings Class visited The Eden Project with Swallows Class. In 
preparation for our upcoming plant topic in Science we explored how plants differed in the 
two biomes and thought about why that might be. We explored how many foods and 
everyday products come from plants. we also visited The Core to see the giant granite 
seed sculpture and the Infinity Blue installation. 
 
Lapwings Class learnt lots of new information that we will explore further in class and it 
was a perfect way to spend a rainy day. 
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Swallows trip to The Eden Project  
 
 
This week Swallows class visited the Eden Project.  The weather was horrendous but we 
made it in one bedraggled piece and had an amazing day exploring the Biomes and working 
on our art.  We have been looking at patterns in nature and how patterns can be visual or 
tactile.  The pupils had a great time finding and touching a huge range of plants, many of 
which only exist in forests on the other side of the world!  Have a look on the Swallows 
page on the school website for more pictures! 
Huge thank you to the Eden team for being so accommodating and thank you to the TA's 
for making it all run so smoothly. 
 
My favourite thing at Eden was Infinity Blue because I loved chasing the smoke rings! - 
Grace 
 
I really liked all the plants, especially the spiky ones! - Marley 
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Christmas reminders:  
 
 
 
Monday 11th & Thursday 14th December—Owls Nativity  
Nativity performances for Owls  
5.00pm on Monday and 10.00am on Thursday  
 
 
 
Tuesday 12th & Wednesday 13th December—Pipits & Skylarks Nativity  
Nativity performances for Pipits & Skylarks  
1.30pm and 5.30pm on Tuesday and 5.30pm on Wednesday  
 
 
 
Wednesday 13th December—Christmas jumper day and Christmas lunch  
Children are welcome to come in wearing Christmas jumpers. It will be normal school uniform on 
bottom halves and then a Christmas jumper on top halves.  
 
 
 
Friday 15th December—Singing round the fire pit  
Parents and carers are very welcome to join us for singing round the fire pit at 2.45pm 
 
 
 
Tuesday 19th December  
Last day of term. We will be back to school on Thursday 4th January.  
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School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

 
INSET DAYS 

Mon 4th Sept  

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Noah R, Jensen, Bodhi & Wilson   

 

 

Cubert School 
STARS OF THE WEEK  

For  ‘Teachers Choice / KS1 performance/
rehearsals’  

 
OWLS                    Bonnie & Remy  
PIPITS             Blake & Clara  
SKYLARKS          Roo & Elodee  
LAPWINGS          Ava & Flora  
SWALLOWS         Casper & Alice H  
PUFFINS             Riley & Finley  
CURLEWS            Hensley & Beau  

SECOND HAND UNIFORM  
 

Our PTFA are hosting second hand uniform sales on 
a regular basis, so please keep an eye out for the 

dates of the sales.   


